
System Name:  Tazewell County ETSB 
Case # 17-C-209 
 

Department Review of Consolidation 
(Consolidation of PSAPs within an ETSB) 

 

Requirement Information Included Staff Comment 

9-1-1 General Information Yes ☒  No ☐ 

Erin Morey 
101 S. Capitol St. 
Pekin, IL 61554 
erinmorey@tazewell911.com 

Verification              Yes ☒  No ☐ 
 

Plan Narrative statement that 
explains which PSAP is closing, 
the date of closure and to which 
PSAP within their system those 9-
1-1 calls will be rerouted. 

Yes ☒  No ☐ 

There are currently 4 PSAPS in the Tazewell County 9-1-1 System:  
Tazewell/Pekin Consol. Communications Center, Morton Police Dept., 
Washington Police Dept. and East Peoria Police Dept.  The 
Washington Police Dept. PSAP is scheduled to be closed on 5/30/18 
and the East Peoria PSAP is scheduled to be closed on 8/01/19.  The 
two remaining PSAPs will back each other up.    

Revised Network Diagram Yes ☒  No ☐ 
 

 

Conclusions:   

Tazewell County ETSB has met the requirement of reducing its number of PSAPs by 50% or to two PSAPs with this consolidation plan.   

 
Reviewed by:  Stacy Ross 
Date:  January 8, 2018 
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